From: John DeCarli

To: Jennifer Warner
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Comment on Pacific Fusion
Date: Monday, May 12, 2025 11:56:48 AM

Hi, I had a question for the planning board on the Pacific Fusion project. I’'m a resident in
nearby Bayport and I saw that they are planning on generating Tritium. Although Tritium is
much less dangerous than other radioactive materials it is still dangerous if ingested and it
tends to leak from any container it is placed in. Can the board clarify with Pacific Fusion how
much Tritium they will be producing and what safeguards will be in place?

John
John DeCarli
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